
The Grove CemeterY

Lenora Banfield
151539 12th Line
East Garafraxa ON L9W 7Bl

3 June2022

Allan Alls
Town of Erin
Ofifice ofthe Mayor
5684Trafalgar Rd,
Hillsburgtr, Ontario NOB lZ0

Dear Mayor Allan Alls:

On behave of The Board of Trustees for The Grove Cemetery,I extend their thanks to you

and the Council of the Town of Erin for the grant allocation of $530.00. Please pass our

thanks to the Town Council for approving the donation to the Grove Cemetery this year. The

money is used for the care and maintenance of The Grove Cemetery and helps cover the

costs associated with the requirements tliat are necessary to keep the cemetery in good

condition.

With the rising cost of most services, it continues to be a financial challenge for the volunteer

Board of Trustees to provide the maintenance for The Grove Cemetery. The Township of
East Garafraxa also provides a grant of equal value to support this not for profit organization.

I would also like to thank you for your help in obtaining this grant for the Grove Cemetery.

We appreciate the support fromthe Townof Erin.

Yours truly,

Lenora Banfield
Chair Person
The Grove Cemetery


